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submissions@ipcn.nsw.gov.au 

Re: Martins Creek Quarry Expansion – additional Material 23.12.23 

Sir, 

Having waded through the ‘additional material’ submitted by DARACON and acknowledging that 

whilst it’s a small step in the right direction the revised parameters do nothing to mitigate my 

concerns in my original submission(s). 

The haul route over the Dungog Road 19th Century Gostwick bridge and then through Paterson 

Village is totally unsuitable even at the reduced volume stated in the revised parameters. 

Paterson Village is absolutely unsuited to heavy haulage and even the reduced projected volume of 

haulage will significantly impact on the amenity of the village. 

It would appear that Daracon/Umwelt, whilst obviously heeding our concerns with their revised 

submission, are still wanting to maximize their output at the expense of the local residents. Their 

revised plans have failed to address or mitigate the impacts and issues expressed in the public 

meeting at Tocal in November. 

 




